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Future Academy provides humanitarian support, education, sport and 
enrichment activities for conflict-affected children in Beirut. 

In the past 2 weeks, life in Lebanon has changed forever: the terror of exploding pagers and 
walkie talkies has escalated to the bombing and destruction of whole neighbourhoods. It is 
estimated that 1,000 people have been killed and one million residents displaced. Whole 
villages have been wiped out in southern Lebanon and the southern suburbs of Beirut are in 
ruins. Alongside our established programmes in Burj Barajneh and Shaila refugee camps, 
our outreach volunteers are delivering humanitarian support and education in pop-up 
classrooms in Beirut. These sessions are providing a lifeline to the increasing numbers of 
street kids and vulnerable displaced children.  

Donations to support this emergency situation can be made using either the QR code or the link: 
https://cafdonate.cafonline.org/26932 
Donations can also be made in USD Donate (paypal.com) and EUR Donate (paypal.com) 

 
Update on our current projects in Burj Barajneh and Shatila Camps (summer 2024) 

As well as literacy and numeracy, students have enjoyed kickboxing, model-making, birthday parties and Eid 
celebrations. Students received backpacks from Arsenal FC and Frinton Rotary Club & our football academies 
have gratefully accepted football kit from Histon Hornets FC and Arsenal academy player, Darius Odeyemi. 

Emile Smith Rowe, Future 
Academy’s superstar friend, has 
recently joined English Premier 
League team Fulham FC. Our staff 
and students wish Emile good luck 
for the season ahead and are 
grateful for his ongoing support. 

Follow Future Academy [futureacademy.social] on Instagram or YouTube  
While our new website is being built, you can also keep up with our news through Future Academy UK’s 
website: www.future-academyuk.net 


